
OUR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 2022 

 

Welcome to our February Newsletter.   

We are enjoying the lovely weather and have planted lots of lovely plants that 

Bernard, Chairperson of our Board of Management gave us recently. 

We are looking forward to going to Swimming lessons after Easter. 

We held a Family Service in Old St. Mary’s Church on Sunday 23rd of January 

and there was a great attendance.  The children read the readings and prayers 

on the theme ‘Hope’ which is also the theme for the Bishop’s Art Competion this 

year.  The children planted flowers at the church as a symbol of hope. 

We are enjoying all the Drama, Sport, French and Music classes at school. 

We will be starting the Junior Entrepeneurs Project this month and we are 

visiting a local business man: Martin Coen,Cobbler in Mary Street this week for 

ideas for our project. 

In the Junior Room, we have been busy enjoying the bright days.  We love 

feeding the birds: watching them and listening to their songs daily.  We have 

also completed a weather chart – recording the temperature, wind and weather 

observations every day.  We are keeping a close eye on our tulip and daffodil 

bulbs which are beginning to sprout.. 

 

 

 

 

 


